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Local Notice to Mariners 
# 7/2025 issued June 25th 2025 

 
Firework Display Saturday 28th June 2025 (New Years Eve)  

 
 
Mariners are advised that, subject to weather conditions, a fireworks display will take 
place at approx. 22:20 hrs at the North Pier on 28.06.2025. 
 
The area will be cordoned off from 20:30 hrs until after the display and access to vessels 
moored at the North Pier during the display will be prohibited. 
 
Vessels are advised to moor up for the duration of the display, but if underway, they must 
maintain a vigilant look out to avoid collision. 
 
Any vessel wishing to transit the area during the display is requested to navigate with 
caution maintaining a safe distance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bryn Phillips 
Padstow Harbour Master 
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